
 

 

 

 

Date:    May 3, 2022 

To:  RFP2022_02 Regional Freight Rail Site Feasibility Study Update 

From:  Eric Tison, Project Coordinator 

Re:   Notice of Award 

 
Responses to this Request for Proposals were reviewed by a team of Region 1 Planning Council staff. As a result, Fehr 
Graham Engineering & Environmental was selected for award. 


